

Tyssen Place, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 6PG Telephone: 01708 853200 E-mail: admin.bps@catrust.org.uk

7th October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have been fortunate enough to obtain tickets to the Barbican Hall, London, to see the London Symphony orchestra perform The Planets in a concert aimed at children in key stage 2. The trip will allow students the opportunity to engage with a live orchestra, in a special concert, on Thursday 14th November 2024.

We will be aiming to leave school around 10.30am, where we will take a short walk to the station. We plan to use the C2C and Hammersmith tube line to get to Barbican, before a short walk to the Barbican theatre.

The performance is due to start at 12.10pm and finish around 1pm. After the performance has finished, we will set aside 20 minutes to eat our lunch before beginning our trip back to school, hoping to arrive back around 3.15-30pm.

Students will need to be in the correct school uniform with appropriate outerwear (raincoat, coat, umbrella if rain is forecast on the day) as we will be walking to and from the station and to and from the theatre.

The cost of this trip will be £9, which is payable via Arbor by no later than Tuesday 12^{th} November. This is part of our music curriculum, and it is expected that all students will attend.

If in the event of financial difficulty, please email me via the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Nicholls

Assistant Headteacher/Teacher of Year 6















